COP L.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th January, 1933.

Dear 8ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 7th instant relative to the steamer "GRANDLIEU", the
contents of which have been noted, and with regard thereto I
shall be glad if you will forward full particulars of webs,
covers, coamings, battening arrangements etc. Of No.3
hatchway in the bridge space, at the same time stating the
thickness of the wood covers and the bearing surface of the
bunker hatchways on the bridge deck.

I shall also be glad if you will ascertain from the
Owners and let me know when and at what port it will best suit
their convenience to have the bunker hatchways on the freeboard
deck in the bridge Space submitted to examination with a view
to the completion of the freceboard report.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
R.J. Easthope, Esq.,
NANTES.




